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BRITISH SECTION 2 COUNCIL CORRESPONDENCE
COLUMBIA City Manager
Dir. Engineering
Dir. Planning and Building
Transportation Committee

February 23, 2015

His Worship

Mayor Derek Corrigan Reference: 232445
City of Burnaby

4949 Canada Way

Burnaby BC V5G IM2

Dear Mayor Corrigan:

Re:  Submission to B.C. on the Move

I am writing to express my appreciation for the City of Burnaby’s participation in the meeting
and engagement process this past fall for the ministry’s 10-year transportation plan, B.C. on the
Move.

Citizens and leaders of communities, business and transportation organizations from across
British Columbia have now let us know what priorities are most important to them, and the
ideas and suggestions we have received will be invaluable in identifying potential

improvements and helping to shape the future of transportation in our province.

The plan and the report sharing the cutcomes of the engagement process will be publislied early
in the spring of 2015. In the meantime, thank you again for taking part in this process.

Sincerely,

Todd G. Stone

Minister
Ministry of Transportation Office of the Minister Mailing Address:
and Infrastructure Pariament Buildings

Victoria BC VBV 1X4
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